
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
July 2, 2013 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Jeff Grinnell, Steven DiVirgilio, Corey 
Davidson, Kristina Jackson 
 
The Board elected Kristina Jackson, 50 Lexington Road to the position as director 
vacated by Helena Flanagan 4-0. Kristina was briefed on pending issues and the 
responsibilities of the position as director. 
 
Two dead trees need removal. Steve will contact ALL Landscaping for a quote. Steve 
will also request a quote from ALL for asphalt repair for the roads. 
 
Street lights are out- Danny will see if they can be repaired. Jeff is researching 
replacement light fixtures that are energy efficient. Corey will contact National Grid for 
an estimate for repair and possible rebate. 
 
An email was sent to the Board concerning an inoperable vehicle with a flat tire and a 
rejected inspection sticker that has been parked in the Village green parking lot. 
 
The Board discussed the possibility of security/surveillance cameras. 
 
Danny will continue with ant control as needed. 
 
The Board discussed possibilities to control the dog feces problem. 
 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Tuesday August 20 6pm 4 MHL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


